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June 14th:  PIG ROAST!!!

June 22nd:  Mini-Social @ 
Side Street Pizza in Tryon
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MUSINGS & RUMINATIONS

Summer is just around the corner, and we are beginning our traditional 
summer activities.  I hope everyone will be at our Pig Roast on June 14th.
It’s a lot of fun, good eating, fellowship with members and friends, and an 
excellent fund-raising event.  Get your tickets ahead of time from any board 
member.

With some reluctance and sadness I must announce that Charles Darling has 
resigned from his position of club Treasurer.  Charlie has had many demands 
for his attention due to Agnes’s health problems and the necessity to place 
his mother in a nursing home.  We wish Charlie the best and offer help and 
support as he deals with the details that are involved.

The board of directors has amended the bylaws to allow the club President to 
make appointments to fill unexpired terms of officers who cannot complete 
their normal terms of office.  Accordingly, I have appointed Dick Jones to 
serve as Treasurer for the remainder of the 2003-2004 club year.  Be sure to 
give Dick congratulations, support, and sympathy as appropriate. 

Del Haynes
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June Mini-Social

Sidestreet Pizza & Pasta
201 S. Trade St.

Tryon, NC

Well, folks, I heard so many good things about Sidestreet Pizza that I 
thought we should make another visit.  Sunday, June 22, 4:30 p.m. is the 
date, and if there is something interesting playing at the Tryon Theatre, we 
will go there after eating.  Please call or e-mail me if you’d like to join us, as 
there will not be a club meeting in June.

Hope to see you there!

Cherylyn
814-5062 (h)
486-9080 (w)

c.cobb@duncantec.com
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May Highlights
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May Highlights
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Yes, Mr. Piggy, Your Time is Coming!

Well, guys and gals, looks like the Pig Roast is going to be lots of fun again this 
year!  The tickets have been distributed to the board members, the meat has 
been arranged for, and arrangements for the other necessities like the beer (of 
course), and the Port-A-Potty are also complete. Our theme this year is 
“Honoring the Red, White, and Blue”, so come prepared to have lots of food and 
fun!

Tell your family, friends, neighbors, and co-workers, and let's make this the best 
Pig Roast ever!   Anyone wanting to buy your tickets in advance should contact 
me or any board member.  One change to note—you will save $3 on each adult 
ticket purchased in advance.  And please, don't forget about the auction—it 
should be another good fundraiser for the club!  Anyone with items to donate, 
please let me know as soon as possible.  There will be something for everybody.

Also anyone interested in helping who hasn't already signed up, please contact 
me, and we wil l be happy to put you to work!   

We hope to see you there Saturday, June 14th, 3 p.m., at Elke's Lake Bowen 
house!

Cherylyn Cobb
(h) 814-5062
(w) 486-9080
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SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2003-2004

POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE E-MAIL
PRESIDENT Del Haynes 592-0047 delhaynes@msn.com
PAST PRESIDENT Taylor Bomar 576-3776 574-7245 x105 taylor.bomar@worldnet.att.net
VICE PRESIDENT Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@msn.com
TREASURER Dick Jones 503-0192 sobe1234@earthlink.net
SECRETARY Joy Bobo 433-0802 joybobo@sunaccess.net
MEMBERSHIP Ted Mueller 592-3405 433-2220 tedcancom2@msn.com
ADVERTISING Pat Parker 585-5585 433-2460 Pat.Parker@Sealedair.com
PUBLICITY Ted Mueller 592-3405 433-2220 tedcancom2@msn.com
FUNDRAISING Call Del if Interested
PUBLICATIONS Taylor Bomar 576-3776 574-7245 x105 taylor.bomar@worldnet.att.net
PROGRAMS Gordon Early 595-1248 591-0992 gearly@usa.net
SOCIAL Cherylyn Cobb 814-5062 486-9080 ccobb@erhardt-leimer.com
DAY TRIPS Call Del if Interested
OVERNIGHT TRIPS Bryan Bobo 433-9466 433-8640 siesystems@sunaccess.net
RACING Mark McCall 828-859-5500 828-859-5839 mmccall@polk.main.nc.us
CSC OVERNIGHT Carol McCall 828-859-5500 mmccall@polk.main.nc.us
SPECIAL PROJECTS Jan Sarratt 489-1606 489-3176 sarrattjp@teleplex.net
INSTRUCTION Call Del if Interested
SPECIAL EVENTS Cherylyn Cobb 814-5062 486-9080 ccobb@erhardt-leimer.com
HOSPITALITY Barbara Rogers 578-0618 kwizen@msn.com



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304

REMINDERS

The Skiliner (Crescent’s newsletter) may be downloaded in “.PDF” (Adobe Acrobat) 
format from Crescent’s Web site at http://www.rtpnet.org/crescent/skiliner.html.  
(You may also need to download the Adobe Acrobat reader program so you can view 
the newsletter.)

Any Spartanburg Ski Club member may submit items for publication in the 
newsletter.  Publication deadlines can be found on the pullout calendar included in 
the newsletter each month.  Call Taylor for information on how to submit your 
newsletter item.


